
Birthdays!          
Birthdays are very special for the children  

 and we try to make their day in school  
 extra special. 

 
These special days are coming up and we wanted to address  
our Kindergarten policy as early as possible. 

 
If you child is celebrating their birthday during the school year, a non-edible treat may be sent 
in for the class  (but, not necessary). Such treats include: pencils, stickers, bubbles, etc.   
 
Edible treats are NOT permitted.  There has been an increase in the number of students who 
have various food allergies, so to keep everyone safe and still stick with the Birthday Spirit;  
Kindergarten will allow non-edible treats.  
 
The children will also receive a Birthday Sticker and we will sing “Happy Birthday.”  Your child 
will then hand out their treats at the end of the day.  
 
If your child has a summer birthday, we have designated days in the spring  
to celebrate these days. 

 
The children will also bring home a “Birthday Bag” on their special day.  There are fun things to 
do and books to read at home in these bags.  Please make sure that the “Birthday Bag” is 
returned on the next school day. 
 
Thanks so much!! 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Oakes 
 
AM-20 Children 
PM-18 Children 

 


